Robert Wills
HR Manager
ABC Corporation Pvt. Ltd.
B 15 6th Block
Jackson Street
California
Date: 01.02.2016
Samantha Brown
123 52nd Park Street
California
Dear Ms. Brown,
This is response to your resignation letter dated December 20th, 2015. This is to inform you that the Management has accepted your request for the same and has decided to relieve you from the services of ABC Corporation Pvt. Ltd. as Senior Marketing Executive at the close of your normal duty hours on January 10th, 2016.
The same has been conveyed to the Accounts Department and all the financial formalities that include your full and final settlement etc. will be taken care of once you have submitted your No Dues Certificate. We also appreciate you for the feedback through the Exit Interview. Please find enclosed your Service Certificate with the letter.
If you have any queries and doubts then please feel to get in touch with the HR department.
We wish you all the very best in all your future endeavors.
Robert Wills
HR Manager
ABC Corporation Pvt. Ltd.
